
BY EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Jeff S. Jordan, Esquire 
Assistant General Counsel 
Complaints Examination & Legal Administration 
Federal Election Administration 
999 E Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20463 

.... ' RE: MURs 6929 & 6917 - Our American Renewal and Governor Scott Walker 

Dear Mr. Jordan: 

Our American Revival and Governor Scott Walker are in receipt of the April 8, 2015 notification 

from the Federal Election Commission ("Commission") regarding a complaint filed and 

designated MUR 6929. The allegations and facts cited in this Complaint are largely similar in 
nature to those in MUR 6917 and its supplemental complaint, which we previously received. 

In MUR 6917, Our American Revival and Governor Walker submitted a designation of counsel 

form naming Cleta Mitchell as counsel, and received an extension so that the response to that 
complaint is now due on May 15, 2015. This letter also serves as notice ofour withdrawal of the 
designation of Ms. Mitchell as counsel to Our American Revival and Governor Walker in MUR 
6917. Please send any correspondence to that matter directly to me on behalf ofOur American 
Revival and Governor Walker. 

Regarding MUR 6929, we request an extension of the deadline for Our American Revival and 
Governor Walker to submit a response until June 1, 2014 so that we may find new counsel and 

prepare a response. Further, since MUR 6929 makes similar allegations as those in MUR 6917, 
we request that the Commission consolidate the MURs and extend the deadline for the response 
1h both MURs uiitil J~ne 1, 2014. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Treasurer, Our American Renewal 
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